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NEW REGISTRANT POSITION AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

 

Born Midwives is looking for a new registrant to join our practice as soon as possible. We 

are looking for a new registrant who has an interest in working with a diverse clientele, 

who is dynamic, organized, and skilled at developing inter-professional relationships. This 

is a great opportunity for a new registrant who is eager to participate in this growing 

practice. 

Born Midwives is established in 2013, and located opposite Cambridge Memorial hospital, 

and minutes from HWY401. Cambridge is a fast growing city with plentiful opportunities 

for outdoor recreation as well as close proximity to major city centers for entertainment 

and shopping. We have privilege at Cambridge Memorial hospital and we are excited to 

move to new obstetric unit by 2019. We provide full scope of practice except epidural that 

soon won’t be transfer of care. We are on 24/7 for supporting you in your mentoring year. 

We are proud to have great clinic location, well-established relationship with hospital, and 

a great administrator. Our catchment area is Cambridge and surroundings. 

This job posting is for primary model to make sure the fulfilment of CMO requirements, 

but upon waiting list, shared care model may become a possibility. We will start early 

payment options to ease the transition to working full time. Off time and holidays will also 

be established in person. 

CONTACT: Fax or email your resume and a cover letter explaining why you are interested 

in joining this practice.  

Fax to 519-267-7262 or email admin@bornmidwives.ca 

We are looking forward to hear from you! 
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